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News for Teachers: Change in Email Service

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USLOC/subscriber/new?topic_id=USLOC_94

  Hello! In order to more effectively communicate with our educator audience, we encourage you to subscribe to our regularly updated education blog, “Teaching

with the Library of Congress.” If you’re not familiar with our blog, check it out here.? This "News for Teachers" list will no longer be active, and we’ll focus our

outreach efforts to you via our regular blog posts. Please click here to subscribe to the blog.We’re grateful for your interest in our education programs and resources,

and hope you continue to enjoy them in the future.Learning and Innovation OfficeThe Library of Congress  
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